
  

 

       

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

20 December 2018 

 CREDIT RATING AGENCIES 
 
Mirvac Group (Mirvac) [ASX: MGR] has today announced that it is ending its commercial relationship 

with Standard & Poor’s and is subsequently reducing the number of credit ratings it maintains to two.  

 

Standard & Poor’s has indicated they may continue with an unsolicited credit rating for Mirvac.

 

For further information please contact:   
 
  
Kate Lander    Bryan Howitt    Darren Lake 
General Manager, Communications  General Manager, Investor Relations Group Treasurer 
+61 2 9080 8243    +61 2 9080 8749    +61 2 9080 8439 
 

 

  
 


